
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:03 PM 
'Kent Dyer' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10865-2021 

Subject: RE: Why FPL's Request for Increase to Our Power Bill is too High 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Kent Dyer, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Lisa Smith On Behalf Of Records Clerk 

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 4:45 PM 
To: 'Kent Dyer' <kent.dyer008@gmail.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Why FPL's Request for Increase to Our Power Bill is too High 

Good Afternoon, Kent Dyer, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210015-EI and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
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Lisa Smith  
 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 
 

From: kent.dyer008=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <kent.dyer008=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Kent Dyer 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 9:37 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Why FPL's Request for Increase to Our Power Bill is too High 
 

Dear Commissioner 
 
I am curious why FPL doesn't want to explicitly state their clean energy proposals, how this 
will help reduce carbon emissions and how this infrastructure will be good for FL. I am also 
curious why PSC is ok with the absence of this type of information since FPL is looking for 
increases specifically in this infrastructure area and larger increases than the other utility 
companies in the state. Without concrete and measurable criteria in these areas, it is 
unreasonable to grant increases of this magnitude.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Kent Dyer 
67 Graham Woods Place 
Palm Coast FL, 32137-0006  

 

 




